
Dates to Remember 
 

• 11/1:  Tuition Due 

• 11/17: Children’s 
Thanksgiving Feast 
and Preschool Pro-
gram  

• 11/20-24: No School    
Thanksgiving Holiday      

 

     

  What a wonderful month November is!  The colors on 

the trees, the coolness of the season, even the wind that 

blows the leaves down make fall beautiful. 

        There are lots of exciting activities for your child this 

month.  Please keep up with your child’s newsletter that 

comes from the teacher.   The teachers  put a lot of time 

and effort  into informing parents of the classroom and 

school activities!   

  I don’t want this month to go by without sharing with 

parents how much we enjoy your little ones! They bring 

happiness to our classrooms and brighten our days! Thank 

you for sharing them! They are truly a blessing in our lives! 

 

      Happy Thanksgiving to all! 

  Ms. Brenda 

     

  

 

 

 

On Friday, Nov. 17, we will be providing a Thanksgiving Feast for 
our students. Your child’s feast menu will be chicken nuggets, ta-
ter tots, popcorn and applesauce (no need for your student to 
bring lunch on this day). Following lunch the children are inviting 
their parents for dessert and a small program. The program will 
start at 12:30pm. Our preschoolers will sing about thanks and 
hear a story. After the program, feel free to enjoy dessert with 
your child. There will be NO afternoon carpool as school will dis-
miss after the program. 

 Thanksgiving Feast 

November 

Trinity Lutheran Preschool’s 
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CARPOOL REMINDERS 
 
1. Please make sure you are providing a carseat for your child when 

picking them up from preschool. We can not release them if there 
is no carseat available to them. They may not be buckled up in a 
seatbelt only! 

2. Please buckle your child in their carseat correctly EVERY TIME! If 
they are not buckled up correctly, they are not safe!  

3. Please do not remove your child from their carseat at anytime 
during drop-off. Accidents can happen in a parking lot and we 
do not want any of the kids injured because they were not buck-
led all the way. 

4. Please allow a car length between you and the car in front of you 
while on the hill. Cars naturally roll back when moving forward 
and we don’t want anyone hurt or have any fender-benders.  

5. Please stay off your cellphone when carpool line is moving! 

6. Please use your carpool numbers while in carpool line. Hold them 
up or out the window. It makes the line move quickly.  

7. Please remember that carpool is not parent/teacher conference 
time. Keep talking to a minimum. If you need to talk to the teach-
er a little longer, feel free to pull over to a parking space and we 
can discuss matters after carpool or with a phone call. 

 

 
  Carseat safety for children is the                                  

law whether on public streets or 
in our private parking lot!  


